DIVAL

COMPANIA DISTRIBUIDORA DE VALORES S.A

CANGALLO 328-332
BUENOS AIRES

TELs 33 - O046/4p Buenos Aires April 9, 1963

Dear Jerry:

I'm sorry to answer you so late your
esteemed letter of March 13 last., I was on holidays
on a beach 400 piles down south,

Enclosed please find the photo asked, I
am awaiting the follow=up letter you mention.,

With reference to the airway tickets I
want to state that both tickets, mine and Panno's
are going to be paid by ourselves here and will
be reimbursed by yourselves when arriving.

I want to add the I am going to make the trip
alone, that is to sqy that I am not going with my wife
nor any friend.

With reference to my biography I am including
a short one as requested.

With kind regards I remain

Yours truly
To Mr, Jerry G. Spann /?
FIDE Vice President /
Zone 5
3011 Paseo

OKLAHOMA CITY 18, Okla. Miguel Najdorf

USA



